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Date: 12.05.23

Dear Parents,

I can't believe how quickly the summer term flies by and with the two consecutive Bank Holiday
weekends it has been hard to know what day is which at the moment. However, I have enjoyed spend-
ing so much time exploring Milford Infants these last two weeks. I have had children show me the
pond area, help me find the field and the impressive library. It is lovely to meet children who are

proud of their school and happy to show it off!

I have also been busy liaising with your new Headteacher and ensuring that I keep her up to date
with all the things that need to be done at this busy time of year. She came for another visit last week
and we have a few more lined up as we work together to ensure there is a smooth handover during

the Summer holidays.

Next week, I will find myself missing Milford Infants quite a lot as I head off to Somerset with my
Year 6 pupils from Pirbright, however I will be in constant contact with the school and the leadership

team so please don't worry!

Have a wonderful weekend and don’t forget to come to school on MONDAY!

Mr D
Star of the Week 28.04.23
Beech: Charlie and Joy
Cherry: Lulu and Zac
Lime: Pip and Anneliese
Elm: Benjamin, Frank and Molly
Oak: Tom and JoJo
Willow:  Piper and Nyra

Update Service for DBS

When you make a DBS application please sign
up to the update service when prompted . This
will enable us to check your DBS on the system
rather than making a new application if you
have not come in every term. We thank you for
your co-operation in this matter.

Star of the Week 05.05.23

Beech: Finley and Sophie
Cherry: Oli and Arthur
Lime: George and Esther
Elm: Max and Zac

Oak: Callum and Briana
Willow:  Brody and Sebby

Year 2 Transition to The Chandler

For the children who have been allocated a place
at The Chandler School their transition visits
will take place on Tuesday 27th and Wednesday
28th June (time tbc). All children will attend
both visits. If your child is not going to The
Chandler they will attend school as normal.



Fri 19.05.23
Mon 22.05.23
Fri 26.05.23
Mon 29.05—Fri 02.06
Sat 10.06.23
Tues 13.06.23
Friday 23.06.23
Tues 27.06.23
Wed 28.06.23
Wed 28.06.23
Friday 30.06.23
Sat 01.07.23
Friday 07.07.23
Tues 11.07.23
Thurs 13.07.23
Thurs 13.07.23
Fri 14.07.23
Mon 17.07.23
Mon 17.07.23
Wed 19.07.23
Thurs 20.07.23
Fri 21.07.23

Fri 01.09.23
Mon 23.10-Fri 27.10
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Oak Class Assembly (Parents can attend) 9.05- 9.30am approx

Year R to Birdworld
Inset Day

Half term Holiday
Milford Village Fete

Year 2 to Marwell Zoo

Willow Class Assembly (Parents can attend) 9.05—9.30am approx

Year 2 Transition to The Chandler—time tbc

Year 2 Transition to The Chandler—time tbhc

Year 1 to Bluereef Aquarium

Sports Day—1.15pm

Summer Fair 1lam-2pm

Reserve Sports Day—1.15pm

Oak Class to Tuesley Farm

Willow Class to Tuesley Farm

Year 2 Leaver’s Play 2-2.45pm approx

Year 2 Leaver’s Play 9.15-10am approx

Parent Helper Afternoon Tea 2-3pm

Lime Class to Henley Fort (Climbing)

Elm Class to Henley Fort (Climbing)

Party for Year 2 Leavers

Last day of term
Inset Day
Half term Holiday
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Second hand baby market

Book a table sell your items or come along and
shop for bargains

Milford Village Hall
Saturday 3rd June 11lam-12.30pm

Table space £13.50
Entry £1.50

Facebook: littlepicklesmarketssurrey
Instagram: sophielittlepicklesmarkets



More fun in Year 1!

From Coronation picnics to Van Gogh's Sunflowers.

We have been very busy this term! The children have been delving into The Gruffalp and finishing
up their Hot Write this week. They have come up with a collection of wonderful and creative
character descriptions to accompany their tem.ble creatures — we were a bit womed about the ones
who ate teachers. @ , : i

In maths we have introduced grouping, shnnng and arrays (the early start of mulnplwunon and
division). We have practised making arrays in lots of ways, but our favourite has been making

class groups and arrays!

During our art lessons, we learnt about Kgy Munday. Have a look in the classrooms next time to see
oux class mural inspired by the artist. The children worked with small and large scale.




We have now started our Van Gogh unit. The children have worked on form and tone whilst
sketching his famous sunflowers. In the following weeks, we'll also do versions using other media.
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id a follow-along portra of the
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OfcoursewehadéobeapartoftheCommtionThechi

king, then worked together as a class to create a HUGE portrait. Their faces when it was all put
together was a delight! We didn’t stop there, as with any British event, we needed cucumber
sandwiches and scones! The children set to work cutting, buttering and jgmmin' to prepare for our
class picnic.




Bcience this term is bean-tgstic! The bean and sunflower seeds the children have planted have
started sprouting and bringing their leamning to life. They have been checking on their beans as
they walk into school each day. Over by the field we have been preparing our allotment beds. We
have a selection of herbs and plants for the children to plant and watch grow over the term. They
have been loving the chance to learn outside and observe the seasonal change.

Thank you
again to all our
parent helpers
that come in.
The children
always love it!




